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OCEC has updated our Wildfire Mitigation Plan for the 2022 season. You can find the updated 
document under the Quick Links section of www.ocec.coop.

OCEC operations staff will be monitoring the weather and conditions daily as we move into the heat 
of summer and will notify the membership via text alert or email when conditions warrant a change 
to our system processes. 

If you are not already signed up for our text message alerts please go to the Member Services
section of www.ocec.coop to get signed up.

We encourage all our members to have their own wildfire preparedness plan in place including 
establishing your own loss of power emergency plan for your household. Check out the resources 
available in the Methow Valley at www.methowready.org/.

OCEC Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update

Do we have your contact information?

	 □   Is your old landline phone your main contact on your account?  (Hint: check your
                statement)
	 □   Do we have your correct email address? We have E-Bills available if you’re tired of
	      paper!
	 □   Are you receiving outage text alerts? Should another person in your house get them 
	      too?

We want to be sure we can contact you when the need arises! 
To check your account information log into your account at www.ocec.coop or email info@ocec.coop.

Board of Directors:  Sara Carlberg scarlberg@ocec.coop  |  Rick Johnson rjohnson@ocec.coop
Michael Murray mmurray@ocec.coop | John Rogers jrogers@ocec.coop  |  Dale Sekijima  dsekijima@ocec.coop

Travis Thornton tthornton@ocec.coop  |  Alan Watson awatson@ocec.coop     

Our mailing address is:  PO Box 69, Winthrop, WA. 98862
Hours of operation: Monday - Thursday 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM 

Contact us:  Toll Free: (888) 710-2228  |  Local: (509) 996-2228  
Email: info@ocec.coop  |  Web: www.ocec.coop




